Dear Patient,

It is with mixed emotions that | announce my retirement from active practice
effective November 30th, 2024, from Atlantic Orthopaedics, P.A., and Atlantic General
Hospital.

It has been a great pleasure providing for your orthopedic heath care needs over the years,
and itis not easy for me to give it up.

Retirement will allow me to spend more time with my family, pursue personal interests, and
begin a new chapter in my life.

| hope you will continue to come to Atlantic Orthopaedics, P.A. and visit one of my talented
colleagues. Dr. Beck and Dr. Pascucci will continue to see patients, and your medical
records will remain on file and be available to you. If the need arises to transfer your
records, we will need your written request.

It has been my privilege to attend to you. | will miss not only helping you with your health
needs, but also learning about and sharing your life experience.

I wish you all the best for the future.

Sincerely,

]

Philip J. SpiruzgaD.0.




